

Email: thebridge@tinkersbridge.org.uk



We saved over 2 tons of food going to landfill in November!

Don't forget your DONATION of at least 50p if you are going to use the Community Fridge.

The Pantry

We may have said goodbye to the Larder but we have gained The Pantry. The pantry is situated where the Larder used to be and it is there to support Tinkers Bridge residents. This is where pet food, girl pack and items

we collect to help residents are stored.

At the moment we also store our Christmas presents and hampers there.



Donations needed

We are extremely low on dog food for the Tinkers Bridge Pantry. If you know of an individual or an establishment that would like to donate dog food



please contact Deanna or April. Let's not forget our loyal furry friends.

Thank you...

- to Woughton Welfare Trust for funding the Warm Room
- to Woughton Community Council for the equipment, Samir and Ali for the manpower re decorating the meeting place (decorating now complete and looking good)
- to Mears for supporting our event on Dec.
 21st
- to Neasham Galloway for help with the bins. We wish you all the best with your treatment
- to Woughton Community Council for the continued use of the meeting place which allows us to do all that we do

Progress of refit

Mears Ops Director, Paul Adam, reported on progress at the November RA meeting. The pilot house on Congreve is now finished and awaiting sign off. The date for an open day has yet to be decided. It was noted that approving the contract has been time consuming and that waiting for works to be instructed is quite a process.

Work on the other council houses on Congreve will commence before Xmas. Paul was hopeful that 7 to 8 houses will have the scaffolding erected and then the work on the roofs can commence. When the team return to work on January 2nd they will be able to start work straight away.

The issue with guttering running from one house to another at different levels has now been sorted. The windows will be properly fitted and sealed and residents eventually will notice a big difference. Please be aware that it has to be a certain temperature to install the roof products. Readings need to be submitted to the government and certain levels need to be reached in order for the work to be signed off.

The contractors have cleared the alley ways behind Congreve in order to start the work. Unfortunately there was much fly tipping there.



Pot holes

Owing to the weather potholes have not been completed. We will continue to monitor and advise.

Sat. 21st December

Santa will be travelling through the estate at **4pm** and will be followed by his band of elves who will be giving out pressies to children and parcels to some residents.



MONDAY NIGHTS

Putting out the the bins at the meeting place

WEDNESDAYS

At the Warm Room from 3pm, help with food prep and setting up for dining, serving and clearing

FRIDAYS

Setting up the hall and sorting the deliveries

SATURDAYS

at the Community Fridge

CONTACT APRIL IF YOU CAN HELP

Waste and recycling

(Dates over the Christmas and New Year)

Now Data

Original date	New Date	
Tuesday	Thursday	Black,
31st Dec.	2nd Jan.	Red & Blue
Tuesday	Wednesday	Black,
7th Jan.	8th Jan.	Blue & Green

Normal collections will resume on:

Tuesday January 14th

Original data

Dates for your Diary

All events are at the Tinkers Bridge meeting place unless stated otherwise.

BIN COLLECTION

Every Tuesday from 7am, for Christmas and New Year dates see middle column

TINKERS BRIDGE WARM ROOM

Wednesday, 5.30 - 7pm

COMMUNITY FRIDGE & CAFE

Every Saturday, 9am - 11am

CHRISTMAS EVENT

Saturday 21st December, 4pm

TBRA MEETING

Thursday 28th January, 7.30pm

